
May 28, 2020

Dear Resident/CP Holder:

RE:   NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION – JIMMY AND STAUTW RD
Sewer preparation and installation intersection of Stautw Road and Jimmy Road 
and along Jimmy Rd for sanitary connection to trunk main, Tsawout First Nation, 

Our File:CPTFN 7100

Beginning June 1, 2020, Rodd Construction and Tsawout First Nation will be 
commencing work to connect water and sewer for the “Old Place” development on 
intersection of Stautw Road and along Jimmy Road between Stautw Road and Mt 
Newton Cross Road.  A short section of Jimmy Road will be fully closed at times and 
other sections of the road will remain accessible from SA SU Road between 7:00 am 
until 5:00 pm daily Monday to Friday until June 30, 2020.

  



PROJECT RELATED INFORMATION AND RECOMMENDATIONS

 Traffic Delays - In order to safely and efficiently complete this improvement, there will 
be some lane restrictions. The project may cause traffic delays. We will make every 
effort to minimize any potential inconvenience and provide you with advance notice 
when disruptions must occur. Police and emergency vehicle access will be maintained at 
all times.

 Truck Traffic - At times you will notice increased truck traffic in the construction area. 
Please be aware and use extra caution while driving

 Vibration - You may experience some vibration due to the work being done. As a 
precaution, we recommend that you remove or secure objects on shelves and walls.

This project is part of the development for off-site services for “Old Place” and this 
project is expected to be completed by summer 2020.  Please see upcoming 
newsletters and notices for further updates.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation

Sincerely,

Rob Mortin
Tsawout First Nation


